
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In response to the cost of living crisis, the Government has 
launched Help for Households website to draw together support packages 
that help ease the cost of living impact.  There are a variety of schemes available 
depending on circumstances.   
 

Please follow the link below for further information: 

https://helpforhouseholds.campaign.gov.uk/ 
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